
 

 

FREE Health Literacy Workshop 
hosted by the Allied Health Programs at PCC  
 

Why: According to the American Medical Association, “poor 

health literacy is a stronger predictor of a person’s health 

than age, income, employment status, education level, 

and race”  

 

Where: Portland Community College  

  Cascade Campus, MAHB Auditorium  

 

When: November, 22nd 2013 

  12:00pm – 2:00pm 

 

Who: Lisa Isabell is a Certified Wellness Coach and Staff Trainer 

with Kaiser Permanente 

 

What: “As a result of this program, the participant will be able to 

describe the impact of health literacy on the lives of 

patients and the medical system.  Participants will be able 

to identify ways to make the healthcare environment a 

shame-free environment.  Participants will be able to offer 

and exchange health information in an effective way that 

encourages partition”   

 

This is a free event and is open to the public.  Light snacks will be 

provided by the Medical Assisting Program.    

 

 

Note: CMA (AAMA) continuing education credits available.  For more information, 

please contact Virginia Chambers at 971-722-2544 or Virginia.chambers@pcc.edu 

mailto:Virginia.chambers@pcc.edu

